Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼

Monthly newsletter of DACCNY, the Danish American Chamber of Commerce, New York.

View this email in your browser

RSS











In This Issue

DACC is Growing Upcoming Events

...and more!

DACC Is Growing

New Members/Renewals: Lene G Jespersen

Upcoming Events\

Christmas Luncheon 2015

December 11, 2015 DACCNY Event

A special thanks to our Sustaining Members!





DACC June 2015

Dear <<First Name>>,

We hope that you are all enjoying the summer.

We will like to thank all of you who showed up for the event on June 1 which was jointly organized by DACC, Danes Worldwide, DJØF, and the Danish Consulate at the Scandinavia House, the turnout was very impressive and we were very happy to see so many of you there.

We are currently working on many a number of interesting events, which will take place after the summer vacation.

Over the last month we have seen an increase in members. We are very excited to welcome all of you.

We also have the pleasure of forwarding an invitation from the Danish Embassy in Washington D.C. to DACC's members regarding a Government Affairs and PR workshop in October. Please see the invitation below.

Have a great summer.

Yours sincerely, The DACC Secretariat Anders Lindskov Jensen & Sofie Malene Klitholm





DACC activities by following us on <u>Facebook</u>, <u>Twitter</u> and <u>LinkedIn!</u>

Not a DACC Member Yet?

- About DACCNY
- <u>Membership</u> <u>Benefits</u>
- <u>Membership</u> <u>Application</u>

Find the best membership level for you <u>here!</u>



Your Ad Here!

Do you want to get your company in front of hundreds of senior executives in the Tri-State Area? Advertise in the DACC Newsletter.

Contact DACC at daccny.com for details.

Copyright © 2015 Danish-American Chamber of Commerce, All rights reserved.

Unsubscribe from this list Update subscription preferences



Government *Relations* and Public *Affairs*



The Danish embassy in Washington DC invites DACC's members to attend a workshop about government relationships and public fairs.

For more information click here.

(The workshop is mostly relevant to Danish speaking/understanding participants, which is why it is written in Danish – sorry for the inconvenience)